
Jackson Water Precinct Monthly Meeting 
July 12th at 5:30 PM (Unofficial until approved) 

                                            Meeting held at the Water Precinct  
  
Attending:  Scott Hayes, Karl Meyers, Kevin Pratt, Michele Pratt, and Kathleen Flammia 
Karl called the meeting to order at 5:35 PM.   
Monthly financials and checks were signed.    
Reviewed minutes of the last meeting, no changes all approved. 
Scott reported that we still have not received the quote for the extended tree removal on the 
Dame-Mosher property.  Will follow up on within the next month. 
Scott said he knows what changes are being done at the (John Little) and currently we will 
be billing out 2 new meters to the property (one was reported to have been stolen for the 
coper wiring?). 
General conversation on tabling whether or not the Commissioners should receive 
compensation when they have to attend a meeting on their own time.  This subject will 
remain open for discussion at the next scheduled meeting. 
Scott informed us that the “As Builts” contract was signed but at this date we have not heard 
back from them.  Scott will wait till the middle of August before contacting them again. 
Scott gave us an update on the Under Water Solutions and that they will be sending us a 
quote to replace the Bilcore broken door handle on one of the tanks.  We do have a photo 
on file of the broken parts. 
Scott reminded all that next Monday July 19th Blue Leaf would be here on site to go over 
how best to implement the recommended new coagulant into the water treatment 
program.  What ever the findings for that meeting the implementation will happen shortly 
thereafter. 
Scott informed all that he had applied for the leak detection grant and it wasn’t expected 
until 2022. 
Scott updated commissioners on the Ellis River property work which would begin 2nd or 3rd 
week in August.  It would include digging necessary to help find the shut off valves for the 
Main Building and one cottage. 
Scott let us know that the emergency plans that were due in the end of June had been 
completed. 
  
Karl adjourned the meeting at 6:20 PM 
  
The next meeting date is Monday, August 9th, 2021 at 5:30 PM at the Water Precinct  
  
 


